
 

 

 

 

 Dear Palos South Families,  

As we look forward to the upcoming school year, we know that families have questions regarding what 

the remote learning school day will look like for students. To provide families with detailed information 

about what to expect during remote learning days at Palos South, we have created the following video 

message. Please also take a moment to review the full remote learning schedule presentation. These 

items and additional information can be found on the Remote Learning Resource Page on the District 

118 website.    

 Sincerely, 

Dr. Ron Cozza, Assistant Superintendent  

  

 Arabic:      ي ة ر جمة   الت  العرب  

Polish:  PolskieيTłumaczenie 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1598880191/palos118org/ph0e31oivfekefwr7uzi/ArabicSouthRemoteLearningPLAN8-27-2020-2021-SouthTranslation002.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1598880191/palos118org/ph0e31oivfekefwr7uzi/ArabicSouthRemoteLearningPLAN8-27-2020-2021-SouthTranslation002.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1598880240/palos118org/rgw3sexbks6xcu6dqrms/PolishSouthRemoteLearningPLAN8-27-2020-2021-SouthTranslation1.pdf

